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We have had a lovely and positive start back to Bardwell this week. Students have been busy beginning work linked to 
their new themes: 

EYFS/Key Stage 1: Nursery Rhymes   Key Stage 2: At The Big Top.        Key Stage 3: Carnivals    Key Stage 4: Festivals 

Class letters with more information will come home to you next week. 

Lots of work has been done over the Easter break to develop our school environment and including the new showcase 
boards.  

With warm wishes for the weekend, 

Jo, Jade, Hayley & Karen 

Welcome Back  

Louise Hunt- Olympic Paralympian visit 

Before the Easter break, we welcomed Louise Hunt a 
Paralympian into school. She talked about her journey to 

becoming a Paralympian and the impact it has had on her life.  
Students were then lucky enough to play a game of tennis 

with her. 


